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April 14, 2023

Dear MPM Families,

It was great to have the opportunity to meet some of you and share how we support our incoming 7th graders
with making their transition over to Heritage Middle School. We are very excited to have the opportunity to get
to know your children and to continue to help support them with their middle school experience.

As was discussed last evening, a copy of our presentation made to parents on Wednesday evening can be
found by clicking here.

In addition, this is also a reminder that we ask all parents to log into their Genesis Accounts to make selections
for their children for their intended World Language Program for 7th and 8th grade. Options include
Chinese/Mandarin, French, Italian and Spanish. When making your selections, please be sure to select what
your child’s first (primary) choice is as well as a backup choice as well.

Lastly, for those who wish to be involved with one or two of our music ensembles, you will also see a space to
make a selection for this for your child as well. Here, you will also see the choice to make a selection for your
child to be enrolled in our Project Art Class. All of these classes/programs meet during the scheduled
Enrichment Period and are completely optional for you to have your child participate in. If you do not wish to
have your child participate in any of our music ensembles and or Project Art, simply leave this section blank.

Below, please find some helpful screenshots to assist you with this process in making the selections for your
child. Selections must be entered into the Genesis Parent Portal by the end of the day on Friday, April 21st.

If you have any questions, please reach out to your child’s school counselor for help.

Best.

Shawn Kelly, Principal
Heritage Middle School
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